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I wish to object to the above planning application number 93308 for Lidl to build a
supermarket where the Spotted Cow used to be.

My objection is based on the fact this land was originally for housing and the application
for housing had been approved by Kirklees Council. We are desperately short of housing
and it would be a ideal location and compliment the other housing in the area.

We have plenty of food stores in the area, Sainsbury at Salendine Nook, Sainsbury’s at
Lindley, Co-op and Tesco Express at Marsh and the new Aldi planned to be built on the
site of Oakes Mills West on New Hey Road.

I ask you to take my objection seriously and please, please use the site for much needed
housing.





